
Subject: Re: Dangerous floor
From: Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org>
Date: 12/06/2017 04:47 PM
To: Arturo <arturo@lani.org>
CC: Ricardo Flores <ricardo.x.flores@lacity.org>, Misty Iwatsu
<mistyli@aol.com>

Actually. Can they just put the Mosaic in? Or do I have to get the moratorium
lifted? Mando isn’t do anything to the mosaics now.

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 6, 2017, at 4:45 PM, Arturo <arturo@lani.org> wrote:

Thanks Ricardo.  I will send this to the contractor immediately. 

Arturo Nevarez
Program Manager
Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative
800 Figueroa St., Suite 970
Los Angeles, CA 90017
Phone: (213) 627-1822 ext. 17
Fax: (213) 627-1821
arturo@lani.org
www.lani.org

From: Ricardo Flores [mailto:ricardo.x.flores@lacity.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 06, 2017 4:44 PM
To: Arturo; Misty Iwatsu
Cc: Bill Cody
Subject: Fwd: Dangerous floor

Good Afternoon Arturo, 

Can you please dispatch a construction Crew to 5600 North Figueroa
Street to repair the Wooden cover (Picture attached).  

Thank you, 

Ricardo Flores
Constituent Services
Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo
Los Angeles City Council, District 1 
323-550-1538-Office
(323) 550-1579-Fax
ricardo.x.flores@lacity.org
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---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Raffi Molina <lilraffijr30@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Dec 1, 2017 at 1:42 PM
Subject: Dangerous floor
To: ricardo.x.flores@lacity.org

I would like to know when are you guys going to finish this project. I dont think you guys
understand how dangerous it is. I seen two kids fall because its not sturdy. Ive seen an old lady
fall because the wood bends like a trampoline. Something has to be done change the wood or
put up some caution tape. This project is taking way to long. It is located in front of the movie
theater on ave 56 and fig. 
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